
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – June 23, 2008 
 

Present:     John Strasser, Richard Bielefield 

      Jennifer Gaudette 

 

Guests:      None 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The Selectmen signed the Current Use Land Change Tax Warrant. 

 

The Selectmen signed the contract with C&S Dunn for the Meetinghouse roof as 

approved at last week’s meeting. 

 

The Selectmen reviewed the renewal as submitted by the Local Government Center – 

Property-Liability Trust.  Several questions in regard to bridge coverage were asked and 

the Administrative Assistant will contract LGC for an answer. 

 

The Selectmen discussed a request from Attorney Gary Wood to waive tax penalties and 

interest on a property currently tied up in court.  They will discuss the case once the full 

board is in attendance. 

 

The Selectmen reviewed a second draft of an Employee Drug and Alcohol Abuse Policy 

and would like all departments to review the second draft. 

 

With no more business before the Board, MR. STRASSER made a motion to adjourn, 

seconded by MR. BIELEFIELD the meeting was adjourned at 6:20 PM. The next 

scheduled meeting will be on Monday, June 23, 2008 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 

5:30 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette 

Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 


